
Beresford Booster Club 
August 26, 2009  

 
Present: Stuart Carlson, Brent Palmer, Dennis McKelvey, Kelly McKelvey, Al Hoines, 
Mary Ellen Saugstad, Kari Schroedermeir and Kay Zweifel 
 
Absent: Kent Anderson, Jeff Olson, Heidi Olson  
 
Treasury report was given at: $14,043.14 there was a motion to approve and 2nd by 
Dennis  
 
Minutes were read and approved by Al and 2nd by Dennis  
 
Old Business: Dawg bowl shirts are being ordered and there will be a presale prior to the 
Dawg bowl game. This is the first year for this football game and it will be played at the 
Elk Point/Jefferson against Beresford at EPJ on Friday, Sept 25th. 
 
At the Athletic banquet held at the Bridges of Beresford, the Booster club gave away 
Scholarship to the following recipients  and they were Kati McCoy for Girls Volleyball, 
Zach Orr for Football, Eric Docken for Boys basketball, Michael Hoffman for Cross 
Country, Michael Quall for boys golf, Lisa Zweifel for girls golf, Jodi Nordquist for girls 
track, Neil Hedeen for boys track, Bryce Klostergaard for wrestling. Each student will 
receive a $200.00 scholarship at the 2nd semester to the college they attend. 
   
New Business: 
 
There is a committee being organized to research making programs for all sports. The 
committee would try to have pictures of each team. There would be an insert with the 
roosters with the different players for each sport. 
 
Beresford Community Education/Booster Club Basketball tournament for youth has been 
scheduled for Dec 5th for grades 5th and 6th for both boys and girls. Contact Brent Palmer 
for any questions.  
 
Gold card bliss night is set for Monday night August 31st with the volleyball girls, 
football boys, boy’s golf and cross country are selling these cards for $15.00.  
 
Burger King fund raiser will consists of a whooper junior, bag of chips, a cookie and 
drink for $4.00. This fund raiser will be on Sept 18th at the Wagner home game. There 
will be presales for this Whooper feed at the first home football game. 
 
Fireworks are set up for after the homecoming game that is against Canton. 
 
Booster club has decided not to sell Watchdog clothing and are going to leave the sales 
up to the junior parents After Prom committee.  
 



A motion for the meeting to be adjourned was made by Al and 2nd by Brent  
Next meeting will be September 23rd at 7:00  
 
Respectfully submitted by Kay Zweifel 
 
 
      


